

Monmouth, Illinois

October 14, 1960

Office of the President

Mr. William A. Deskin Cornell College Mount Vernon, Iowa

Dear Dr. Deskin:

Inspired by my own Chemistry Department, I am writing to extend an invitation for the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to meet on our campus in 1966.

I know that this is some distance away, but we are recalling that the organization had its beginnings here in 1952, and we would like to have the group meet here on the 15th anniversary. Therefore, we are extending the invitation at this time.

I trust that your meeting scheduled for this month in Saint Paul will prove to be very much worth while and satisfying to all who attend.

Sincerely yours,

MONMOUTH COLLEGE

Robert W. Gibson

President

Manchester College

North Manchester, Indiana

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 20, 1960

Dr. William A. Deskin
Secretary-Treasurer
Midwestern Association of Chemistry
Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges
Cornell College
Mount Vernon, Iowa

Dear Dr. Deskin:

You may recall that I wrote the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges a year ago to invite your association to meet on our campus for your 1962 meeting. I wish to renew our invitation for next year or for some year in the near future. Our chemistry teachers have been enthusiastic about the work that your organization has been doing through the years, and it would be a distinct pleasure for us to serve as hosts for your meeting.

Since we have recently completed a new science building, it would be an appropriate time for your association to visit our campus.

With best wishes for a good meeting, I am

Sincerely yours,

A. Blair Helman

President

ABH:wem

1964 - This invitation us longer of particular arctirect to Marchester

ALMA COLLEGE

ALMA, MICHIGAN

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 18, 1960

Dr. William A. Deskin, Secretary-Treasurer
Western Association of Chemistry Teachers in
Liberal Arts Colleges
Cornell College
Mt. Vernon, Iowa

Dear Dr. Deskin:

Professor Howard Potter, Head of our Department of Chemistry and Chairman of our Division of Science, has advised me that it will be in order for us to invite the Western Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to hold their annual meeting on our campus in 1962.

I am very happy to extend this invitation to your group. I believe that our magnificent new Dow Science Building and other campus facilities will make this a very pleasant and profitable place for you to hold your meeting, and I trust that you will find it possible to be with us in 1962.

Although Alma is somewhat inaccessible so far as transporation is concerned, we will be happy to provide the necessary transporation from neighboring airports and railroad stations for members of your group. We have adequate motel accommodations in Alma, so that I am certain we will have very little difficulty in seeing to the comforts of your membership.

Sincerely yours,

Robert D. Swanson President

RDS:cl

cc: Professor Potter

Lake Forest College

CORPORATE TITLE: LAKE FOREST UNIVERSITY

LAKE FOREST, ILLINOIS

Office of the President

October 21, 1960

Professor William A. Deskin Secretary-Treasurer, MACTLAC Department of Chemistry Cornell College Mount Vernon, Iowa

Dear Professor Deskin:

Professor Coutts of our Department of Chemistry has suggested to me that I extend an invitation to the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to meet at Lake Forest College in October, 1962.

I am delighted to extend such an invitation, and I hope very much that your group will find it possible to be our guest here on the campus at that time. We should be very happy to extend to you as cordial a welcome as is possible for us to do.

All best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

.

Lucionel - Cole

William Graham Cole President

WGC:n

WABASH COLLEGE

crawfordsville. Indiana office of the president October 19, 1960

Dear Dr. Deskin:

I write this letter to extend to the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges an invitation to hold its annual meeting in 1962 on the Wabash College campus.

In extending this invitation I speak, of course, for Dr. Edward Haenisch and the members of his department, but I also speak for the entire science division of Wabash College. We would be proud to have your organization meet here for many reasons, not the least of which is the high esteem we have for Dr. Haenisch who I understand was one of the founders of your organization and its first president.

We have ample facilities for feeding your group and also have meeting rooms. It is my understanding that your members normally arrange for their own housing at these meetings, but we shall be glad to cooperate in housing arrangements also.

I sincerely hope that the invitation which I am extending to you will be accepted. If your meeting place has already been decided for 1962, we shall be happy to have the group here during the first year after 1962 that may be convenient for you.

Yours sincerely,

B. K. Trippet

Dr. William Deskin Department of Chemistry Cornell College Mt. Vernon, Iowa